
Mikelle Morra 

From: King, Colleen [CKing@wileyrein.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2008 2:34 PM

To: Sumita Mukhoty; David Krech; Mikelle Morra

Cc: Hindin, Jennifer

Subject: ARINC Inc., File No. ITC-T/C-20080507-00214

Page 1 of 1

5/28/2008

This email clarifies that TC Group IV, L.L.C. was removed from the ownership chain and newly-created TC Group IV 
Managing GP, L.L.C. was inserted into the ownership chain. 
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